
(Dr. F. J. Sheperd) 

Dear Shepherd 

13 9 Norham Gardens, 

Oxford 

21st February, 1919. 

I am delighted to hear that you are writing an account of the old 

College days, as you can give delightful pictures Jf Sutherland, Wright 

and others. 

I hope you will see Todd on his WflY through - a very likely candidate, 

I should say. Poor Peterson! It's a pity the stroke had not been harder. 

I saw Sharkey the other day and busy "Mith Jar work. 

~ove to the girls. 

Ever yours, 

wm Osler 
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